
From: dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 9:29 AM 
Subject: [External] Website Changes 
 

CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify sender. 

Good morning everyone!  
 
There have been some changes to how you can access COVID-19 specific information on the WVBTT 
website.  
 
When you open the website, on the homepage, select the CORONAVIRUS DISEASE-19 icon and it will 
take you to updated information on forms, statewide emails and technical assistance bulletins that deal 
specifically with the changes that have been made prior to and after July 1, 2020.  
 
You will still have access to these items on other website pages, but now you may go to one location to 
retrieve the most current information that you will need to complete your tasks.  
 
We’ve also included hyperlinks to the statewide emails and technical assistance bulletins regarding 
COVID-19.  
 
Please make note that the IFSP has had some edits and changes made. This form was revised on 7/23/20 
to address concerns that were brought up after the initial posting. When you first open the form and it 
may not appear to have changed, but please refresh your browser and the correct one will be there.  
 
If there is anything else that can assist you with finding information on the website or keeping your files 
current, please contact Susan at susan.k.rispress@wv.gov or your TA with your concerns/issues. 
 
Thank you.  
 
WV Birth to Three team 
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